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President Dear Dr. Hector:

W.JOHNARRINGDALE, M.D. I've been wanting to congratulate you most warmly on your recent
Chief of Staff honor at the hands of the President, but every time I've seen you

at a committee or some such you've been occupied or talking to
Board of Managers someone else.

ALVINO C. CAMPOS
Chairman So please do accept my heartiest congratulations.RICHARD J. HATCH

Chairman, Pro-Tem
ROBERT L. FORDTRAN, M.D. S. frel ,

XICO P. GARCIA, M.D.
GEORGE PETERS ~
OSCAR H. REYNA
WELDON A. RIPPY

Leslie S. Archer, M.D.
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